
 
3384 Woods Edge Circle ● Suite 102 ● Bonita Springs, Florida 34134 ● Tel: 239-908-4442 ● Fax: 

239-908-4432 

 

 

Dear healthcare provider: 

 

It is expected that Health Canada will invite comments on the proposed recommendations to 

eliminate all acetaminophen prescription opioid combination products (e.g.: Tylenol 2, 3 and 4; 

Percocet) from the Canadian market.  

 

We are conducting this survey to better understand the potential consequences of the proposed 

recommendations. The information, whatever the outcome, should be of value to Health Canada, 

to you, to your patients and to the healthcare system at large. You only need to answer a few 

multiple-choice questions on the accompanying survey (it should take you less than 4 minutes). 

As a thank-you, a $5 donation per completed survey will be donated to the Canadian Pain Society.        

 

This research project is funded by Janssen Inc. (a Johnson & Johnson company). We are requesting 

your personal information only to verify that you are a healthcare provider in Canada. This 

personal information will not be disclosed to anyone including the Sponsor. Data will only be used 

in aggregate, you will not be identified in any publications regarding the survey results. 

 

We hope to include your expertise and viewpoint in this research project. 

 

To access the survey, you may click the following link or paste in your browser. If you have any 

questions or problems with the survey, please contact a CreoMed representative at 239-908-4442. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/apapopioidcombos 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
3384 Woods Edge Circle, Suite #102, Bonita Springs, FL 34134 | USA  

Main: 239.908.4442  | Fax: 239.908.4432 
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